
 
 

April 30, 2022 

 

Dear Neighbor of the Little Falls Swimming Club: 

Hello. My name is Maren Matal, and I am a volunteer who is the new Little Falls 
Swimming Club (LFSC) Board Representative to the Community Liaison 
Committee. I look forward to meeting you.  

You are invited to attend one or both of our upcoming community meetings (the 
first of which will also include a walk-through): 

Saturday, May 7, 2022, at 12:30 pm (at the picnic tables near the pool) 
 
and 

 
Monday, May 9, 2022, at 7:30 pm (via Zoom)  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87496718938 
 

These meetings will be an opportunity to ask questions, share feedback, and 
make suggestions. 

At the meetings, we will share updates for this year’s pool season. There will be 
information on the Pool opening (5/28), Swim/Dive Team schedule and 
operations, food truck visits, the bridge, and some ideas we have for our pool 
(including the possibility of extending the pool season on weekends in early May 
and through September, and perhaps opening a little earlier on Sundays). 



  

 
For those of you who may not be familiar with the CLC, the committee was 
established in order to ensure and enhance communication between the pool 
and its neighbors. Each year, neighbors who confront or adjoin the pool are 
invited to a pre-season meeting and walk-through dedicated just for them. Also, 
each year, one LFSC Board Member is designated as the LFSC Board 
Representative to the CLC; as the Board Representative, I am your direct contact 
to the Board for any concerns, questions, or suggestions from neighbors. LFSC 
maintains a page on its website for the CLC: 
https://littlefallsswimmingclub.com/about/clc-main-page 
 

Also, in an effort to maintain an updated list of LFSC neighbors and to improve 
communication, please send any updates (whether address, phone, or email 
address) to me via email maren.matal@yahoo.com. We will also continue to 
distribute hard copy notices before each CLC meeting. Email will be used as an 
additional way to keep in touch with you. 

Thank you, and we hope to see you at one of our upcoming meetings (whether in 
person or via Zoom). 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Maren Matal 
Volunteer LFSC Board Representative to the Community Liaison Committee 
maren.matal@yahoo.com 
301-275-3349 (mobile)(ideally please use only for emergencies) 


